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Carey Certo

From: Community Development Email

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 10:11 AM

To: Madeline Coulter

Subject: FW: SUB25-1003 Camas Woods Phase II - SEPA MDNS

From: R5 Planning (DFW) <R5.Planning@dfw.wa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 9:31 AM 
To: Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us> 
Cc: Peplinski, Joy (DFW) <Joy.Peplinski@dfw.wa.gov> 
Subject: RE: SUB25-1003 Camas Woods Phase II - SEPA MDNS 
 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Hi Carey, 
 
Thank you so much for sending the link with the project files. Upon review of the site plans, Critical Areas Report 
and Tree Survey, WDFW has no comments to submit for this project. 
 
Happy Friday, 
Val 
 

 

Valen�na London 
Assistant Habitat Biologist – Region 5 
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife 
 

5525 S 11th St, Ridgefield, WA 98642 
Valentina.London@dfw.wa.gov 
(360) 742-9157 

 

From: Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 3:38 PM 
To: R5 Planning (DFW) <R5.Planning@dfw.wa.gov>; Community Development Email 
<communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us> 
Cc: Peplinski, Joy (DFW) <Joy.Peplinski@dfw.wa.gov> 
Subject: RE: SUB25-1003 Camas Woods Phase II - SEPA MDNS 
 

External Email 

Hi Val, 
 
You can view these documents in our online portal here: 
https://cityofcamaswa-energovweb.tylerhost.net/apps/selfservice#/plan/8212c652-c2e8-4c17-9330-
ea2c7bc24f4c?tab=attachments 
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